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“The team did a great job of repainting the colour codes on those components that needed it and
then loading it in to the container. Well done everyone. The actual loading was made much easier
by the contribution of 5 younger people!, namely: Bailey Lord and Mark McDonald” (Yellowstone

Landscaping team members) - Rotarian - Bob Allardice 

Yellowstone Landscaping collaborate with the Rotary Overseas Recycled Playground Program
(RORP) through Rotary Club of Nunawading. Through this partnership, we focus on repurposing
and recycling existing playground equipment instead of allowing it to end up in landfills. These
playgrounds go to communities where safe playgrounds are not readily available, thereby
enriching the lives of children and families in need. It’s a wonderful example of sustainable
practices and community outreach coming together to make a lasting impact. The current
project we have been a part of (March 2024) is a 40ft container that was packed with 12
playgrounds from around Melbourne suburbs and has been sent over to Papua New Guinea
awaiting to be installed for the local communities.  


